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meetings prctty much as they really are. The key to many a
character may be found by observant eyes, anid many a valuable
hint grarnered which we cari after'wards utilize for the good of
aur people. It affards an opportunity to nieet withi our brethren
anid enjoy a pleasant hour or twvo, and to hear some other voice
besides our own. It miust bc confessed that some of the
brethren do îlot seem ta appreciate this side of the social, for
they corne late and go early; and from their ceaseless fldgetings
anc would suppose that the fate of empires depended an their
getting home ten minutes carlier than others. A clerical fidget
car imake more people nîiserable than any mari I know of; hie
can upset more pro.grammnes, mar more sociality, kili more gaood-
fellowvship ; but we must charitably suppose that lie lias mighlty
projects an hand for the benefit of the wior]d unknawn ta his
brethiren (or ta anyane else) which makes his soul loathec ta
mingle iri thc small affairs af life.

In aur own churches wve are the perpetual presiding afficer, the
uncontradicted expanent of the law, and from the imrperial charac-
ter of aur rule there is danger of aur becoming dagmatic in
opinion and whimisical iri mariner. Let ariy ane of us take cur
dogmas and whims and air themn befare an unknown audience
our faith in theni is apt ta beconie rudely shaken. While a
studcnt in Leipzig anc of the mast reniowncd lecturers of Newv
England occupied the pulpit of the Americari Church for anc
Sabbath. H-e camne uncxpectcdly-, and fewv, wvho hiad riat hecard,
hlm before, knew the speakcr. he address was anc olten cg-ivcn
previausly, and af wvorId-wide reputatian, yct it wvas with difficul-
ty mnany refrained from open laughter at the odd gestures which
marrcd a finishicd and brilliant aratian, while those wio kncev
came awvay rnortificd that such truth anid wisdomi should bc so
urireccssarily prcjudiced. Evcn gcnius lias ta bc careful of
mariner, much more those ta %vhom this gift has riot becri granted
have ta bc gruarded sa, that thecir manner of prcscnting docs flot
mar the matter wvhicli thicy prescrit. To licar the addresses of
others anid ta ivatch thecir acceptance wvith the audience arid ta
learri thereby how ta preeent truth that it nîay obtairi favor,
arid how to avoid those errors which may hinder its accepti-
bility, is an advaritagc wvhich can he gaincd from these social
gathcrings.
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